
               

St. Mary’s Campus:  920-387-2920 

School Office email:mailto:info@stmarymayville.org 

Website: www.stmarymayville.org 

 

St. Mary School is rooted in Catholic values and committed to academic excellence. We are dedicated to forming a child of God who knows, loves and lives the faith. 

 

St. Mary ChildCare – Mayville 

St. Mary’s School – Mayville, WI 

 

❖ Sunday, Jan. 28 – Saturday, Feb. 3: Catholic 

Schools Week 

❖ Tuesday, Feb. 6: Eating for Education 

fundraiser at Jug’s Hitching Post, West 

Bend 

❖ Tuesday, Feb. 13: School Advisory 

Board/Home & School Committee 

Meeting. 5pm 
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Sunday, Jan. 28 – Saturday, Mar. 3 

Catholic Schools Week 

Sunday, January 28 

St. Mary School Open House 

School gym; 11:30 am – 1:30 pm 

Refreshements and live music 

by Mike Schneider 

Tuesday, February 6 

Eating For Education fundraiser 

at Jug’s Hitching Post 

Tuesday, February 13 

School Advisory Board/Home & 

School Committee Meeting 

Saturday, March 9 

St. Mary School Cribbage Tournament 

Registration begins at 10:30. 

Games begin at 12 Noon. 

 

January 

Lily Conrad  4K        21st 

Ximena Castro Martinez 3rd       22nd 

Tanner Franklin  1        26th 

Carmen Paula  3K        30th  

Natasha Jug  4K Teacher       30th 

 

In third grade science we are learning about plants. 

We learned about parents and offsprings. Thanks to 

former student Landon Shoemaker we were able to 

plant offsprings of a Spider plant he gifted me 

several years ago! Each student will have a Spider 

plant baby to care for. 

Friday, Jan. 26: 
St. Mary’s (Grades 5K-3) 
8:00 am Mass 
 

Sunday, Jan. 28: 
10:30 am Mass at St. Mary’s 
3K – 3rd graders sing at Mass 

mailto:info@stmarymayville.org
www.stmarymayville.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 What’s happening in 

Living and Non-Living ~ Fish Fun! 

Stone Sorting     Book Buddies  

Playdough and Pipe cleaner Shapes 

Painting and Puzzles!     Self-Portraits   

       

Mon. Jan. 22: 

Tue. Jan. 23: 

Wed. Jan. 24:  

Thur. Jan. 25: 

Fri. Jan. 26: 

Hamburger, Baked Beans, Chips, Pickles, Dessert 

Belgian Waffles, Fruit or Syrup, Suasage Links, Yogurt, Dessert 

Grilled Ham & Cheese, Coleslaw, Fresh Fruit, Dessert 

Chicken Noodle Soup, Dinner Roll, Fresh Veggies w/ Dip, Dessert 

Corn Dogs, French Fries, Fresh Veggies, Dessert 

Little children, let us love in deed and in truth, and not merely talk about it. (1 John 3:18) 

Our 3rd graders did a book study with “Winter according to Humphrey” 

by Betty Birney. We really enjoyed this book! Here are their final 

projects -  movie posters and new book jackets! Great job Kyla, James, 

David &  Beckham! 

Kindness Counts in 4K! 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It’s Fairy Tale Week in 5K! 
We worked on a STEAM project of building the 3 Little Pigs Houses - Straw, Sticks, Bricks....then tried to blow 

each of them down! Then we used our imaginations as we practiced writing. We also had a blast “ice skating” 

in gym class with the 4K class. 

The 2nd graders finished their 

bulletin board this week with their 

very own snowflakes! 

 

Our students decorated coffee sleeves 
for The Open Door Coffeehouse! 

Be sure to get yours the week of Jan. 
28th when you stop in there for coffee! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our babies got to play in 

the tunnel! Our 2 & 3-year-olds 

made snowman suncathers, played 

with Legos and other games and we 

all got some gym time!  

The First and 

Second Graders 

worked hard 

together on 

identifying what 

animals hibernate, 

migrate, and adapt 

during the 

wintertime. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Mary School first grader Conrado Garza had a Picnic with the Principal on 

Thursday, Jan. 18. Mrs. Yauck said that lunch with Conrado confirmed the wonderful 

influence Catholic education has on our students. Conrado chose a happy meal for 

lunch and inside was a toy for a girl. After opening it, he leaned really close to her 

and asked if he could give it to one of his friends. I said that it was his choice but I 

think that he would make someone feel very special. Conrado then walked over to 

one of the 4K children and handed it to her. He quickly turned to walk away so Mrs. 

Yauck told him to turn around and see the huge smile he just put on his friend's face. 

Conrado and Mrs. Yauck talked about going on vacation to WI Dells and the water 

park. Conrado told her that he also loves riding on his hover board that he got for 

Christmas. He also told her that he does chores around the house with his mom like 

washing the windows and doing the dishes. 

 
The First and 

Second Graders 

worked hard 

together on 

identifying what 

animals hibernate, 

migrate, and adapt 

during the 

wintertime. 

Our 1st and 2nd 

Graders had a lot of 

fun working together to 

complete some difficult 

puzzles this week! 

Literacy in 1st grade on Thursday was full of  
small group activities! We also gave our brains 

a break with some movement songs. 


